Director of Academic Support

Dear Bridgton Academy Families,

It is with great excitement that | introduce
myself to you as the newly appointed Director of
Academic Support here at Bridgton Academy. The
Class of 2022 will represent my tenth year of
involvement with BA and its remarkable students.
My experience includes serving as a postgrad
English teacher, as well as a public school teacher
with a strong focus in developing classrooms that |
are accessible to all learners. This year | am looking
forward to establishing connections with students and families alike; | believe these
relationships are critical factors in the success of our students.

The last three years have found my husband, Head Hockey Coach Mike
Meserve and our five children living in Sylvester Hall as a dorm family. Our time
spent in the dorm has granted us a unique perspective of the needs of the young
men attending Bridgton. | look forward to combining my experiences at the
Academy and elsewhere in order to create a kind, caring community within the
Academic Support Center. In that community it is my goal to support students in
developing a confident self-image and ability to remain responsible and accountable
to both themselves and the people around them.

Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or you would like to
connect with me regarding the Academic Support Center or Focused Academic
Coaching.

All my best,
Marie Meserve

207.647.3322 x1215
mameserve@bridgtonacademy.org
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